
lllllllllllll 1111, WVCH 
The Voice of CHESTER Pennsylvania 

740 on your dial a Telephone 2 -8861 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
21 Vista Way 
Port Washington 
New York 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Wolf Building, Market Square 

W5NXF/2 

May 8, 1952 

Thank you for your report of your reception of WVCH 
on the morning of April 16, 1952, during a test pro - 
gram. 

I would like to verify your reception in every detail, 
and appreciate your interest in writing. 

I trust we may hear from you again, and thus be able 
to compare the two reports. 

RH/ j 

Sin ,ely, 

A. ibert, r. 
rogram Director 

P. S. The voice you heard on that particular program 
was mine...such is the job of a program director 
at times....I usually stay "off mike "...but times 
such as tests I am usually on the job. 


